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Yakima City Council March 7th Regular Meeting Review  

 

The Yakima City Council held a regular meeting on Tuesday, March 7th. 
 
Action taken during the Council meeting included: 

• Renaming the Yakima Convention & Event Center’s South Ballroom to the Kathy Coffey Ballroom 

• Making appointments to the Charter Civil Service Commission, Lodging Tax Advisory Committee and 
Arts Commission 

• Follow-up discussion from the Council Retreat held on February 28th 

• Rejecting the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation regarding a rezone request located in the vicinity of 
1406 South Fair Avenue 

 
Click the following to watch on-demand Y-PAC coverage of the March 7th Council meeting – Yakima City 
Council (yakimawa.gov) 
 
The March 7th Yakima City Council regular meeting airs on Yakima Public Affairs Channel (Y-PAC), Charter 
Spectrum channel 194, beginning at 7:00 pm today, Wednesday, March 8th. 
 
The City Council’s next meeting is a retreat on Tuesday, March 14th, 2023, at 4:00 pm in the Harman Center 
Ballroom, 101 N. 65th Avenue. 

 


